
TOWN OF BROOKLYN  

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF ACTION  
 

 

On November 1, 2023, the Brooklyn Planning and Zoning Commission took the following 

actions: 

  

• SPR 23-006: Site Plan Review for a 26’x26’ building addition and other site 

improvements at 512 Providence Road, Applicant: Vachon Brooklyn, LLC. 

APPROVED. 

• SPR 23-007: Site Plan Review for ground mounted solar panels at 179 Tripp Hollow 

Road, Applicant: Freedom Forever, Owner: Ann Nurse. APPROVED. 

• SD 23-001mod: Request for modification of fee-in-lieu of open space for two-lot 

subdivision including 3 acres on Day Street (Map 43/Lot 6), Applicant: Jeff Weaver. 

APPROVED.  

 

Please publish November 8, 2023 


